## **Fourth Grade Summer Assignments**

Hello Boys and Girls!!

We cannot wait to begin fourth grade with you. For your summer assignments, we have a few things we would like you to work on. First, we would like to practice, practice those **math multiplication facts** that you worked so hard on all through third grade. Having these facts memorized will really help you in math this year. Doing practice addition and subtraction problems can help you keep your mind sharp as well.

For your summer reading assignment, all students are to read the book <u>Charlotte's</u> <u>Web</u> by E.B White. You will have a little quiz on this story when you start school. Then, we will do a few in-class assignments based on the book. We challenge you to try to read at least 20 minutes every day.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Gendron & Ms. Murphy